
Dear Amberlynn,  
 
Thank you for attending the 'Realities of Being an Intern' 
session last night. I really enjoyed seeing you again. Thank 
you for participating in the mock interview exercise as well. 
As promised, here are notes from your mock interview:  
 
Introduction and Handshake:  
 
You made excellent eye contact as you introduced yourself. I 
appreciated the intentional reach for a handshake; your 
strong gesture definitely gave the first impression that you 
are ready for business. You articulated your name clearly and 
you listened intently when I introduced myself. Great job! 
 
Answering the question: What are your strengths:  
 
I particularly appreciated the structure you offered when 
answering this question. You said your strength was your 
ambition, and you immediately followed up with a detailed 
example of a time when you were ambitious. Your example had 
specific dates, numbers, and goals articulated well. Remember 
that the more specific you can be in your interview answers, 
the better. Excellent job! You really helped the group see a 
quality interview response in action! 
 
Answering the question: What are your weaknesses:  
 
I appreciated your honesty in answering the weakness 
question. You said that you get impatient sometimes because 
you like to work quickly and efficiently. As weaknesses go, 
you clearly picked a quality that has its benefits too. 
Still, as we discussed last night, I would encourage you to 
focus on a weakness that acts as more of a challenge you hope 
to face and overcome in your new position. Say something 
like: In this job description, I see that you want a 
candidate who knows Pro Tools. I am still learning the ins 
and outs of Pro Tools, but I look forward to the challenge 
that this position will pose for me as I increase my 
knowledge of Pro Tools. I look forward to this growth 
opportunity.  
 
Your phone message on x2180 today:  
 
Excellent message! You left me your entire name and you 
reminded me of the time we met. You made a brief and 



appropriate pitch for why you would be a good pick for the 
job, and, you left your phone number for me to follow up with 
you easily. Above that, you spoke clearly and slowly. Very 
well done, Amberlynn.  
 
Thanks again for your great participation last night. You're 
going places! We really support you in the OEL, we're rooting 
for you and your future success!! I can't wait to see where 
you end up. I love that ambition! Keep it up, girl!  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sarah K. Peck 
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Internship Coordinator 
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